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McDonald, David S

From: CraigCanning <craigcanning@eastlink.ca>
Sent: November-02-14 7:03 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 60

Hello,  
 
I am a 38 year old Nova Scotian man who smoked for 20+ years until July of 2010 when I discovered the 
electronic cigarette, that makes 4 years of no traditional tobacco cigarettes, I oppose some of parts of bill 60, 
namely, the clause that classifies electronic cigarettes as tobacco, there is no tobacco in these whatsoever! If you 
classify them as tobacco, that will effectively shut down many small businesses in this province and also take 
the expertise away from the many many people who rely on these business owners to educate them about the 
functionality of these devices. Secondly, by banning the flavored e-juices, many people, myself included will 
probably resort to traditional tobacco cigarettes as an unflavored electronic cigarette will just not cut it, I do 
agree with no selling to anyone under 19, effectively dealing with the supposed targeting of the flavors to young 
people, I also agree with banning the devices in public places, Please, at the very least, delay this bill and 
educate yourselves first!  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Craig Canning 


